
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses bilateral relations between the two countries with
Bangladeshi Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, and the Ambassador of the People’s

Republic of Bangladesh, Mohammed Fazlul Bari, 11/4/2022, discussed strengthening bilateral ties

between the two countries, and the local and regional political developments.

His Eminence renewed his affirmation of Iraq’s will to be open to all the countries of the

world based on common interests and the guarantee of the Iraqi national interest. His Eminence

illustrated that the initiative he put forward represents a realistic solution to the current

political crisis, calling on all political actors to study and consider it seriously and

positively.


